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PU-14-842 Dakota Access - reportable injuries #'s 6 8i 7

Commissioners:

I have received notification from Kathy Moreno, a HR representative of Dakota Access, indicating that two employee of
DAPL were recently injured on-site last week during wet conditions due to rain. Both were treated off-site for minor
injuries and have returned to work.

On 9/16/16, a coating inspector slipped and hurt her knee while climbing the stairs to enter a temporary field office.

On 9/21/16, a welding inspector slipped and hurt his back while crossing a protective mat used to cover roadways being
traversed by heavy equipment.

Please let me know if you would like me to obtain any additional information concerning these events.

Thanks,

Julie
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